IBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Kimberly Clark, Acting President ﬁf :;‘{,{J
DATE: September 17, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0122
Planned Unit Development Amendment 2 — Northwest Plaza

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 12-0122, an ordinance for the purpose of granting permission for the
establishment, maintenance, and operation of two (2) drive-in restaurants at the Northwest Plaza
Shopping Center. BDC has reviewed the ordinance and supports the proposed ordinance and is
respectfully requesting that Bill No. 12-0122 be given favorable consideration by the City

Council.
ees Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/cebill12/12-0122

36 5. Charles Street - Suite 1600 « Baltimore, MD 21201-3015 - t 410 837 9305 - 410837 6363 WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



